
The Senate and The Board of Governors 

of 

Waterloo Lutheran University 

request the honor of your presence at 

THE SPRING CONVOCATION 

for the conferring of 

Honorary Degrees 

and 

Degrees in Course 

for 

Waterloo University College 

and 

Waterloo Lutheran Seminary 

Charles Eric Hendry, 

Director, 

School of Social Work, University of Toronto 

will address Convocation 

10:00 a.m. 
Monday, May 23, 1966 

Kitchener Memorial Auditorium 
Kitchener, Ontario 



The Board of Governors and the Faculties 

of 

Waterloo Lutheran University 

cordially invite you to attend 

THE BACCALAUREATE SERVICE 

for the 1966 Graduating Class of 

Waterloo University College 

and 

Waterloo Lutheran Seminary 

at the 

WLU Theatre-Auditorium 

Sunday, May 22, 1966 

8:00p.m. 
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